Republic of the Philippines

DBepartment of Education
Region 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PAMPANGA

ADVISORY NO. 005 s 2024
January 11, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is
issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 but only for the information
of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public

GIDEONS INTERNATIONAL IN THE PHILIPPINES, INC.

Attached herewith is the letter from the President of Gideons Pampanga Camp,
LEO ANDRES, who will be conducting the International Scriptures Blitz, with a goal
of distributing more than 20,000 copies of the Scriptures (Bibles) from January 15-
20, 2024, as January is a celebration of National Bible Month whose main objective
is to bring God’s Words to people in all walks of life.

Participation of the activity is purely VOLUNTARY.

For your information and guidance.
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Address: High School Blvd., Brgy. Lourdes, City of San Fernando (P)
Telephone No.: (045) 435-2728; (045) 435-7404
,;"' Email Address: pampanga@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedpampanga.ph
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N THE GIDEONS INTERNATIONAL IN THE PHILIPPINES, INC.
' 8 Panay Avel, Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City
Tel: 8961-5398 E-mail: tgip@gideons.org.ph www.gideons.org

North Luzon State Association

11 January 2024

ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph. D.,, CESO V
DepEd Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Pampanga

Dear Sir,

The Gideons International is an association of Christian businessmen and professionals
worldwide whose main objective is to bring God’s Word to people in all walks of life by
distributing copies of the Bible or portions thereof in homes, hospitals, schools, prison
camps, and to men and women in the military for free.

January signals the importance of God'’s authority and guidance in the lives of His people.
For this reason, our government honors God'’s Word through Proclamation No. 124 as
Bible Month. As we celebrate the National Bible Month this January, our team in
Pampanga will be conducting an International Scripture Blitz all over the province with a
goal of distributing more than 20,000 copies of the scriptures form January 15-20, 2024.

In this regard, we would like to seek permission from your kind office to allow us to
distribute Bibles and portions of Scriptures in target schools, public or private as allowed.

We would like to thank you in advance for your kind and positive response.

Please feel free to contact us in the number below for queries.
Mobile # 0939 5000 089 c/o Ed Goco.

Thank you very much and may the Lord bless you continually.

Yours in Christ’s service,

L

Mr. Leo Andrés

President
Gideons Pampanga Camp

MORE THAN 100 YEARS WITNESSING, SERVING, DISTRIBUTING GOD’S HOLY WORD



